
 

 

Wilson Wolf Manufacturing Corporation 
33 5th Avenue NW, Suites 700 – 800 
St. Paul, MN  55112  USA 
T:  +1 651-628-9259 
W:  www.wilsonwolf.com 

January 6th, 2020 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

We are excited to announce that Wilson Wolf is moving to a new and much larger location March 27th, 

2020, which greatly expands our G-Rex production capacity. We will continue to provide the same high 

level of quality products and technical support that you have come to rely on. Our move will allow 

Wilson Wolf to offer an even larger selection of products soon, while also ensuring off-the-shelf product 

availability as your organization scales up and scales out with patient demand. As the manufacturer of 

G-Rex products, we realize continuity of supply is of the utmost importance to our end users and so we 

are taking measures to ensure a smooth transition. Qualification for production at the new site is 

underway. 

The following products will be manufactured at the new location after March 27th, 2020: 

- G-Rex24 well plates, #80192M 

- G-Rex6 well plates, #80240M 

- G-Rex6M well plates, #80660M 

- G-Rex5M, #80055S 

- G-Rex10, #80040S 

- G-Rex10M, #80110S 

- G-Rex10M-CS, #80110S-CS 

- G-Rex500M, #85500S 

- G-Rex500M-CS, #85500S-CS   

- EZ Flask, #81000 

G-Rex100 series products (G-Rex100, #80500; G-Rex100M, #81100; G-Rex100M-CS, #81100-CS) will 

have no change to current manufacturing operations. Our phone number and email address are still the 

same: +1.651.628.9259, info@wilsonwolf.com.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us with questions.  

 

Best Regards, 

Wilson Wolf Manufacturing Corporation 

 

NEW ADDRESS: 2100 Old Highway 8 

Saint Paul, MN 55112  

USA  

 

 

**Please forward this notice to all G-Rex end users within your organization** 

mailto:info@wilsonwolf.com

